
Cook County Crime Stoppers Needs Your Help 

to Solve a 

2010 Homicide 

Up To $1,000 Cash Reward 

 
Pedro Gurrola 

   
            1997 Chevrolet Lumina 

 

At about 10 a.m., on Thurs., Sept. 9, 2010, 41-year old Pedro Gurrola was found dead inside his 

garage on the 800 block of S. East Avenue in Oak Park, bleeding from a head wound. His 1997 

Chevrolet Lumina was stolen and found months later parked on the 5000 block of West Huron 

Street in Chicago. 

 

Cook County Crime Stoppers is offering up to a $1,000 cash reward for information that leads to 

the arrest of the person(s) responsible for this crime.  

 

If you have information, call our hotline at 1-800-535-STOP (7867). 

 

Callers remain anonymous. We don’t need your name – you will be given a code number. 

 

www.cookcountycrimestoppers.org 
Person(s) responsible for this crime is considered armed and dangerous. 

DO NOT ATTEMPT TO APPREHEND 

http://www.cookcountycrimestoppers.org/

